
 

Bryan Elementary PTA Minutes for September 11, 2014, General Membership Meeting 

I. Welcome 
 The meeting was called to order at approximately 5:35 PM by President Kathleen Orr. Officers in attendance were 

Vice-President Alice Westray and Treasurer Shirley Schoen. There were 2 parents, 1 staff, and Principal Gorringe in 

attendance. (See attached list) 

II. Reports 
 The minutes from the May meeting were presented. Janet Thompson motioned for the minutes to be approved; 

Principal Gorringe seconded.  

 The 2014-2015 budget was reviewed and approved and the banking activity from May to present was discussed.  

III. Unfinished Business 
 We are currently seeking someone to fill the Secretary position on the PTA Board. If interested, please contact any of 

the officers at ptaofbryan@gmail.com to express your interest. 

IV. New Business 
 New Business included discussions about: Open House, Restaurant Nights, T-shirts, Fall Fundraiser, Triple Play and 

Holiday Shop. PTA will provide pizza, salad, cookies, lemonade and water for Open House night on September 24
th

. 

Parents will meet the teachers and receive a meal ticket and a map to tour the newly remodeled school. Alice 

Westray presented us with t-shirt flyers for our Spirit Gear drive that will take place for 2 weeks and then continue 

online. A 10% profit will be given for all sales. Alice also presented us with samples of our fall fundraiser. Last year’s 

candy sale was one of our largest profits. This year we will be selling caramel meltaways and mint meltaways. More 

details will follow in the Wednesday folder. Triple Play Night is scheduled early this year and we will be joining Borah 

Elementary on November 14
th

 from 6-9pm. The cost will be $15.00. The Holiday Shop was discussed briefly and it was 

decided that PTA will provide their own shop instead of using an outside company this year. 

 Principal Gorringe indicated the remodel has been going smoothly and the teachers and staff are still moving in. Some 

renovations will not be completed until next summer. There is a new counselor and Kindergarten teacher at Bryan. 

Discussion was made that in lieu of a play, an afterschool academy might be considered. 

 The next PTA meeting is scheduled for October 2, 2014 at 5:30pm. 

V. Adjourn 
 With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at approximately 6:35 PM. 

 

_____________________________________   ________________________________ 

President, Kathleen Orr Treasurer, (Acting Secretary) Shirley Schoen 
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